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"During June 12th - 14th 2008 our colleagues Ingrid Bohm. Jens 

Schneider, Angela Passa and Rita Fernandes participated to the Euro-

pean Conference and Workshops of PRO-SKILLS (Basic Skills for life-

long learning) in Luxembourg. Ingrid and Jens presented Productive 

Learning" in a discussion group ". Angela was moderating the discus-

sion and Rita participated in it. It was a good opportunity for the pro-

motion of PL to professionals of health and education from 11 Euro-

pean Countries. More about the PRO-SKILLS at the www.pro-skills.eu"

We´d like to inform you about a meeting of the Berlin 

Bourgas Congress participants that took place on June 

3rd at our school. ( See the enclosed photograph) 

Here we recalled our experiences in Bulgaria and 

came to the conclusions that ...- the congress was a 

great success,

- we all were deeply impressed by the hospitality 

and the professional organization there.

- we all felt motivated to take ongoing steps to con-

tinue what was started in Bourgas. 

doing.

As another result we decided to organize regular 

meetings within the Berlin PL project schools.  

   All our best regards to you       Bodo and Erhard

INEPS AT THE EUROPEAN CONFERENCE 

      OF PRO SKILLS IN LUXEMBOURG

BERLINERS MEET ON FOLLOW

UP TO BOURGAS CONGRESS

Jens and Ingrid delivering a 
talk on Productive Learning

Angela leading a workshop
Rita, Jens and Ingrid

      EDITORIAL:
  We have also updated our eMail 

addresses and so for many of you 

this will be your first edition of the 

INEPS Newsletter.  We welcome you 

and hope that you will enjoy what 

you read and become contributers 

as well.

Angela, Jens and Ingrid 
   in a lighter moment

NEXT ISSUE:  An extended account of a 

COMENUS Student exchange among Ger-

man, Spanish and Swedish students


